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Phase 3 Film Night 

 

 

The children in Years 4, 5 & 6 are 

invited to our Film Night on Thursday 

17th October.  Letters have been sent 

out today.  If your child would like to 

attend, then please ensure you return 

the signed slip along with the money.  

The film will finish at 5.10pm; please 

ensure you are there on time to collect 

your child, as staff are staying 

voluntarily to ensure this event can take 

place. 

Dates for Diaries 

The important dates for the whole year are now available on DOJO and the school 

website: 

https://www.stpaulsnevileroad.co.uk/page/dates-for-the-year/140458 
 

Year 5 & 6 Production Visit 

Today the Years 5 & 6 children were visited by Breaking Barriers CIC.  They travel 

round schools carrying out performances linked to current issues that many young people 

face.  The children watched the performance and then broke into discussion groups.  We 

have had this company in school before and it is always a very worthwhile and thought-

provoking session. 

Attendance 

Attendance is always given the utmost 

priority at St. Paul’s.  The aim for every 

child and class is to have at least 96% 

attendance. 

Attendance for each class this week is: 

 

N - 78% 

Rec - 89.3% 

Yr 1 - 95.8% 

Yr 2 - 90.8% 

Yr 3 - 96.8% 

Yr 4 - 97% 

Yr 5 - 98.6% 

Yr 6 - 96.3% 

 

Congratulations to Year 5! 


